Rick Scort
(GOVERNOR

June 14, 2017

Secretary Kenneth W. Detzner
Secretary of State

R.A. Gray Building
500 South Bronough Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Dear Secretary Detzner:

Enclosed for filing is an act that originated in the Senate during the 2017 Regular

Session, which I have approved today:

SB 7022 Public Employees
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